Dear Claire,
 

further to my 'phone call yesterday, and following agreement by our Steering Group members on your proposal to deliver a days training on Successful Employer Engagement, I would like to confirm that we wish to go ahead with your services, as per your proposal.  
 

We have booked the White Swan at Arundel on Thursday 4th October for the event.  This is a good venue which we have used a couple of times before, which has ample car parking, and is a short (taxi ride) distance from Arundel Station.  
 

I'll be in touch at a later date when we should meet to discuss and plan the day.  Do you have any holiday planned when you would be unavailable?  
 

I recall you would be finishing your current work in June (end of month)?  Do you have alternative contact details please?
 

Many thanks,
 

Ed
 

Ed White
e2e Co-ordinator
VT Careers Management West Sussex
Direct Dial - 01243 770081
Mobile No.  - 07976 284296
  Please, consider your environmental responsibility to help reduce waste before printing this e-mail
 



From: Claire Mitchell [mailto:claire.mitchell@bhbcp.org.uk] 
Sent: 08 May 2007 16:23
To: White, Ed
Subject: Employer Engagement Proposal from Engage
Hi Ed,
 
Please find attached, as requested, Engage’s proposal to deliver a workshop on Successful Employer Engagement.
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any queries etc.
 
I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Thanks

Claire
 
Claire Mitchell
Equal Employer Engagement Coordinator
Engage
Tel: 01273 774796
www.equalbrightonandhove.org/employerengagement
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